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Montebello Teachers Association/California Teachers Association ⚫  918 W. Whittier Blvd. Montebello CA ⚫ (323) 722-5005   

 Cerdan, Santana, and Madrigal Uribe: Board of Education 
The Association has endorsed three candidates for the 
Novembers election. Each is committed to a functional 
district that prioritizes compassionate policies for students 
and employees.  

Carlos Cerdan, James Santana, and Marisol Madrigal Uribe 
independently bring qualities that will transform the Board 
of Education into a strong voice for policies and practices 
that our students, families and members deserve.  

The candidates attend volunteer gatherings at the MTA 
office each Saturday from 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. You are invited 
to volunteer, ask questions, and offer concerns.   

For more information email MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org 

Candidates Advocate Community Schools with 
Collaborative Leadership  

Students, employees, families must all work together to create 
transformative schools. Candidates are ready to expand traditional 
roles and functions and look at the bigger picture. In addition to 
Collaborative Leadership and Practices, Community Schools 
include: 

• Expanded and enriched learning time and 
opportunities. 

• Active Family and Community Engagement. 

• Integrated Student Supports.  
 
Volunteer Opportunity Saturday 

Assembly Member Cristina Garcia Backpack Giveaway 

The CTA -Southeastern Service Center will be assisting with AD58 Assemblymember Cristina Garcia's 
backpack giveaway to the local community on August 6th at Ford Park in Bell Gardens. It is a 1,500 backpack 
drive-thru event that will need volunteers for set-up, drive-thru giveaway, and breakdown. Please see the 
link provided below for specific event details and volunteer time slots available. Your assistance at the event 
is greatly appreciated. Click here to sign-up for the event. 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=eYLkLdOcyk2i1KZORoXxMch3tHJq9zxKqUdo-ykuwpFUMDY5TTdFTFc4UVVMQlJNWkw4SE5MUjRGVS4u

